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Air Force and NMED to host public information meeting Sept. 28 

Please see the below advisory for the BFF Risk Assessment meeting on September 28. 

Respectfully, 
Kirtland AFB Public Affairs 

Air Force and NMED to host public information meeting Sept. 28 

KIRTLAND AIR FORCE BASE, N.M. - The Air Force and the New Mexico Environment Department will host a public 
information meeting on the risk assessment report at 6 p.m. on Sept. 28 at the African American Performing Arts Center. 
This evE!nt provides an opportunity for interested community members to learn about the Risk Assessment Report for 
the Bulk Fuels Facility Release, Solid Waste Management Unit. The meeting presentation includes an overview of how 
the Risk Assessment fits into the Resource Conservation and Recovery Act (RCRA) process. RCRA, the public law that 
creates the framework for the proper management of hazardous and non-hazardous solid waste, is enforced in the state 
by the New Mexico Environment Department. The meeting presentation will also include key findings of this Risk 
Assessment, as well as a question and answer period. 
The African American Performing Arts Center is located at 310 San Pedro Drive NE in Albuquerque. Representatives from 
the Air Force, NMED, the Albuquerque Bernalillo County Water Utility Authority and the City of Albuquerque will be 
available at the public meeting. 
For more information, please contact 377th Air Base Wing Public Affairs at 505-846-5991 or Air Force Civil Engineer 
Center Public Affairs at 866-725-7617, or by email, afcec.pa@us.af.mil. 
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